
 

 

 

2021 WINTER PRINT: FALSE CLOWN ANEMONEFISH 
 

Dear Friend, 

Thank you for your donation during REEF’s winter fundraising campaign! Your contribution makes REEF’s 
work possible, including protecting marine habitats, studying ocean species, and inspiring others to take 
action. 

Each year, we select an image from my personal photo library as a gift for our most generous donors. 
I’m pleased to share a signed copy of this year’s image, featuring a group of False Clown Anemonefish, 
Amphiprion ocellaris, with their host sea anemone. This anemonefish species is found throughout the 
tropical Pacific, from the Andaman Sea to northwest Australia, as well as central Indonesia, the 
Philippines, and southwest Japan. I photographed this image near Alor Island, on the southeastern edge 
of the Banda Sea in Indonesia. 

In exchange for food and safety from predators, anemonefish drive off intruders and keep the anemone 
host clean and healthy. In the same way that REEF teams up with scientists, agencies, conservation 
partners, and ocean enthusiasts like you, the fish and anemone work collaboratively and depend on one 
another.  

I hope that this print reminds you that we are all better together, and the importance of working as a 
united front to protect our precious marine environments.  

For all the photography enthusiasts, this picture was taken with Canon 5D using a 70mm lens, SUBAL 5D 
housing and Ikelite 160 substrobe. 

 

P.S. To see a gallery of all of the limited-edition prints, visit www.REEF.org/humann-limited-edition-
prints.  

 

Thank you for supporting marine conservation! 


